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~The Fenton Art Glass Co.
ATTN: Mr. Michael D. Fenton :

Safety.' Director
700 Elizabeth Street
Williamstown, WV' 26187

i, Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC REPORT NO: SUB-491/89-01

Thank you for your response of October 9,1989, to our Notice of Violation
issued on September 21, 1989, concerning activities conducted under NRC License

;. No. SUB-491. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

Regarding Violation B, you committed in your recent application for license
renewal to perform yearly uranium urinalyses, a practice we support given. the
nature of your operations. . Theref ore, your license renewal is being processed.
accordingly, and we expect you to follow a yearly (instead of every 60 months)
urinalysis schedule.

We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

..
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED

BY
W. E. CLINE

William E. Cline, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
,

Division of Radiation Safety
'

:

and Safeguards
;

cc: State of West Virginia
bec: Document Control Desk
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